Scientific Report, “Research on Planar Quantum Error Correction Codes, Reliable Quantum Computers, and Nanodevice Experimental Implementations”

Visit to the University of Amsterdam, spring, 2009

The scientific visit has been very successful.  Discussions have taken place with Dr. J.-S. Caux of the University, leading to a new and improved understanding of relevant calculations to do in the central-spin integrable model, with clear relevance to current experiments.  Futher collaboration will be undertaken.

Further work has been done on fault-tolerant quantum computation, with new proposals for two-dimensional architectures explored that connect with current two-dimensional topological theories, and which are of clear relevance to experiments at the University on qubit arrays.

A sizable review article has been finished during the period of the visit, and INSTANS is acknowledged.
